
   Environment Prefect 

 
 

The Environment Prefect is responsible for feeding back 

on issues to do with the school site as well as looking 

into how environmentally friendly and sustainable the 

school is. 

 

This role includes: 

• Feeding back on issues/concerns with the school site  

• Reviewing the school’s approach to sustainability and 

suggesting areas for improvement 

• Looking into opportunities for the school to be more 

environmentally friendly (funding will be available to 

support with implementing ideas) 

• Being a Champion for the Environment 

 

As well as this area of responsibility, the Environment 

Prefect will also attend Prefect Meetings with the 

Headteacher and other prefects to feed back and 

contribute to discussions regarding other areas. 

As with all other prefects, the Environment Prefect 

would lead by example and demonstrate all the 

REACH Values in everything he/she does. 


